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This draft reflects my understanding of your instructions received during our recent
meeting and pursuant to a subsequent telephone conversation that I had with Sue
Black.  Please review all of the fee changes in this draft to ensure that these changes
are consistent with your intent.  If you have any questions with regard to this draft,
please feel free to contact me.
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